
 
 

BUDGET/SPECIAL MEETING  
WALSH COUNTY COMMISSION 

 
 
 
 

October 10, 2022 – 8:30 a.m. 
 
The Commissioners met for budget purposes only. 
 
Members present:  Chairman Skorheim, Commissioners Anderson, Barta, Burianek and 
Brintnell. 
 
The meeting was called to order and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Kris Molde, Auditor, explained that there were some formula errors and a beginning balance 
error.  Once they were corrected the county general fund was within the 60-mill maximum.  The 
mills came in at 59.70 mills.   
 
Commissioners had a lengthy discussion about revenue, maximum mills, approving budget 
requests without knowing the cost, where we can cut in county general, future of county 
general, when legislators rolled several funds into county general and set limit at 60 mills, 
spending down budget at end of year and setting up and using the capital projects funds for 
the new jail.  Motion by Barta to approve the budget as presented with County General 
mills at 59.70 mills, senior citizens dropped to zero, veterans service up to 1.5 mills, 
county agent up to 2 mills and JDA up to 4 mills for a total of 123.70 mills.  Second by 
Skorheim.  Upon roll call all vote yes, motion carried.     
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:30 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Lawrence Burianek, Chairman 
 
 
Attest: 
 
_________________ 
Kris Molde 


